
KMS Music Booster 8/7/19 Meeting Recap 
Thanks to those who came out this past Wednesday night!  Here's a brief recap of what 
went on: 
 
1. Summer School Recap - Large turnout of students attended both the strings and 
band classes that were held over the summer.  It seemed as if the beginning band 
students were more knowledgeable and possessed better playing skill than previous 
years' students. 
 
2. Aloha Concert Videos 2019 will be posted soon. 
 
3. Start of School - There are now over 700 students in the music department! This is 
an increase of ~100 students from the previous year.  All music classes have seen an 
increase in enrollment. Band and String seating auditions will begin soon.  Concert 
Band after school rehearsal will begin in September and it is important for your child to 
participate.  There will be 3 bands this year due to the large size:  Kaimuki Symphonic 
Winds, Kaimuki Concert Band, Intermediate Concert Band. 
 
4. Open House schedule: 
Tuesday, Aug. 20 - Advanced Strings/Concert Band 
Wednesday, Aug. 21 - Beginning Strings/Beginning Band 
Thursday, Aug. 22 - Chorus, Beginning and Intermediate Ukulele 
 
Arrive at 5:15PM to assist with setup 
Open House: 6:00PM - 7:00PM 
 
A Doodle poll will be sent out to determine availability of volunteers for the 3 nights. 
 
5. Foodland Give Aloha and Believe! Kids Catalog will be primary fundraisers this year. 
Give Aloha occurs during the month of September. 
 
6. Tour Updates - There are currently 9 adult chaperones signed up and we are looking 
for one more.  There are also about 5 spots left for students to sign up for the tour. 
 
7. Donations requested - Hoy Hoy roach traps, blue painters tape, reams of paper 
 
8. MFA CDs were handed out. KSW were recognized over the summer by the Honolulu 
City Council and Gov. Ige.  If anyone has ideas and manpower to determine how 
plaques should be displayed in room, Susan is open to suggestions. 
 
9. Next meeting: Wednesday, Sept. 4th 
 


